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                  Early Learning Council Best Beginnings Committee 
                  and Healthy Families Oregon Advisory Committee
       January 14, 2016 – 1:00pm – 4:00pm
                                         Oregon Child Development Coalition (OCDC) Office


                9140 W Pioneer Court, Training Room 2, Wilsonville, OR
 

(if you are unable to join in person, please use AT&T conference line)
1-877-810-9415 code: 917134

1:00 – 1:05 
Call to Order and Welcome – Martha Brooks, Chair
1:05 – 1:15 
Introductions – new committee members - Martha Brooks
1:15 – 1:30
Video –  Brain Builders
1:30 – 2:00
HFO Random Time Study update – Beth Green 
2:00 – 2:10
Update on MIECHV – Cate Wilcox, OHA
2:10 – 2:40
Update on Budget Note Work – Martha and Cate
Budget Note sub-committee February 4th meeting
 
2:40 – 3:00
 Relief Nursery – Mary Ellen Glynn, OARN
     3:00 – 3:40

HFO Advisory – Erin Deahn, HFO Coordinator
· RFP Update and current status
· HFA Reaccreditation – timeline for 2016
· 25% Match Requirement – Action Item - 
                 3:40 – 3:50
      
Committee member sharing of information time

3:50 – 4:00
Public Testimony

4:00

Adjourn   
Next Meeting:
March 10, 2016 – 1:00pm – 4:00pm

  



OCDC Office – Training Room 2




Wilsonville, OR  97303


ELC Best Beginnings/HFO Advisory meetings comply with public meeting laws.  All interested parties are invited to attend in person and speak during the agenda item designated for public comment at the end of each meeting for a maximum of 15 minutes, with three  minutes per person.  Any inquiries should be routed to Linda Jones at 503-373-0004 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:linda.p.jones@state.or.us" �linda.p.jones@state.or.us�.  











